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Council, submitted on 28 August 2018. 
 
 
 
 

9 REPORT ON THE IMPACT TO THE CITY OF RYDE COUNCIL 
RESULTING FROM RECENT CHANGES TO THE CROWN LAND 
MANAGEMENT ACT 2016 - Councillor Penny Pedersen          

File Number: CLM/18/1/1/6 - BP18/909 
 

MOTION: 
 
(a) That Council notes that the change in the Crown Land Management Act (CLMA) 

2016 may impact on City of Ryde resources. 
  
(b) That staff review the CLMA 2016 that came into effect on 1 July 2018 and 

develop a report that advises Council on: 
  

1. What Crown Land there is within the LGA and any land devolved to 
Council arising from the CLMA 2016, how it will now be managed also 
identifying any risks to ownership of that land. 

  
2. The net cost figure to the City of Ryde of administering crown land in our 

LGA over the previous 5 years and the anticipated yearly net cost increase 
to council resulting from these changes. 

  
3. Outline the financial implications for the preparation of a Plan of 

Management for Crown Land and other requirements of the CLMA 2016 
including the requirement for Council to engage a Native Title Manager.  

  
(c) That this is an important matter and the report be presented to a Finance and 

Governance Committee meeting before the end of 2018. 
 
 
 


